
Lent 2023
The 40 Days of Lent are a
season of repentance – a
chance to review our lives,
renew our faith, and prepare our hearts to
remember the death and resurrection of our
Lord. Lent is about more than giving up
chocolate for 40 days. The three pillars of Lent
are fasting, prayer, and almsgiving.

Lent is the perfect time to focus on the power of
the Sacrament of Reconciliation, particularly
if it has been a while since we have experienced
this beautiful sacrament of grace and healing.

Confession is a place of never ending mercy and
forgiveness, and is one of the most beautiful
parts of our Catholic faith. But for many, it can
also be a very daunting experience, especially if
it’s been a long time since our last confession.

Whether it’s the first time we’ve gone in a year, or it’s the first time we’ve gone in our life, God is ready
and willing to forgive our sins. All we have to do is let him into our hearts.
At St. John’s Reconciliation is available every Saturday at 5 p.m., after morning Mass on Thursdays, or
by appointment. As a part of the parish’s Lenten tradition, there will be a Reconciliation Penance
Service, Thursday, March 30 at 6 p.m. in the Church. Several priests from the area will be available
to hear confessions so more people can receive the sacrament.

The Stations of the Cross
The Stations of the Cross are prayed each Friday of Lent at 6 p.m. in the Chapel.
Please join as the various organizations of the parish host the hour of prayer as
we remember the Passion of our Lord.

The Jesus Tree
As a followup to the Advent Jesse Tree, St. John’s parish will mark Lent with the
new devotion called the Jesus Tree. We will have reflections and prayer on
symbols that represent events in the life of Jesus. It is a devotion that
encourages families to get to know Jesus through the study of the Gospel. We
will be focusing on the Gospel of John in church this Lent. Jesus teaches us so
much by his life and story.
Search online for more information about daily devotion of a Jesus Tree in your
home.

Sources;
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pfZkq7BABJM
https://media.ascensionpress.com/video/making-a-good-confession/
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